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2055 PURCELL WAY, NORTH VANCOUVER, B.C. V7J 3H5 TEL. 986-1911 

79-03-06 

TO: All Capilano People 

FROM: Paul Gallagher, Principal 

re: OPEN HOUSE - MARCH 9 & 10, 1979 

This is one final reminder of and invitation to the 
Open House on March 9 and 10- and a very sincere thank you to 
so many people who have been working so hard to make the Open 
House an outstanding event. 

I would also like to ask those people who are not 
participating actively in an Open House event to bear with 
potential inconveniences to their normal activities on Friday 
or Saturday; we can expect that many visitors will take the 
opportunity to roam generally throughout the college. I would 
only ask that you try to assist any visitors who may wish to 
obtain directions and information and, more generally, to extend 
a special courtesy to our guests on this special occasion -
despite the upsets to your normal work that this may cause. 

PG: JC 

Pau 1 Ga 11 agher 
Principal 
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